



726 Minerals and Materials Engineering Building 1400 Townsend Drive Houghton, Michigan 49931-1295 906-487-3331 • Fax 906-487-2782 www.sas.it.mtu.edu/usenate

DATE:

November 19, 2015

TO:

Jacqueline Huntoon

Provost & VP for Academic Affairs

FROM:

Brian Barkdoll

Senate President

SUBJECT:

Senate Proposal 3-16

COPIES:

Glenn D. Mroz, President

Dale R. Tahtinen, Secretary of the Board of Trustees

At its meeting on November 18, 2015, the University Senate approved Proposal 3-16, "Proposal on Automatic Enrollment in Michigan Tech's Defined Contribution Retirement Plan". The Senate looks forward to approval of this proposal by the administration. Please keep me informed about the decision of the administration on this proposal and feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Response of the Administration to Senate proposal 3-16:

After careful consideration, these helpful suggestions are being forwarded to the Benefits Liaison Group (BLG) for a comprehensive review of all benefits.

DISAPPROVED:

Jacqueline E. Huntoon, Provost & VP for Academic Affairs

Date

DISAPPROVED:

Genn D. Mroz, Presiden

/Date